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The Coordinator’s
Corner.

Dennis Weidler

A Special Thanks...

Providing food and emergency assistance, with compassion, to those seeking our services.
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Put the Empty Bowl Fundraiser
on Your Calendar.

November

Once a year, each November,
the Homer Community Food

Pantry
Board organizes
and hosts what has
become a highly
anticipated fund-
raising event.
  It’s called The
Empty Bowl and is
held at the Homer
United Methodist
Church.
  This year, the big
day is Friday,
November 9th
from 11 a.m. to
2:00 p.m.  Take
outs are also
available.
   Put it on your
calendar.  Jot it on
a sticky note.
Whatever you do,

That feeling of  fall is in the air.
What a great time of year as we

enjoy a changing landscape, a little
more nighttime, cooler
temperatures...and the need to mow
the lawn is fading into the recent
past.
  With the change of seasons, the

resources
available to the
Homer Food
Pantry change
too.  We have
switched from a
seafood supply
chain to a

moose supply chain.
  A special big thanks to board
member Thomas who has arranged
for moose meat, supplied by Fish &
Game, and processing provided by
McNeil Canyon Meats to fill our
freezers!
  That’s a pile of  protein.

...to The Alaska Department of
Fish and Game for their part-

nership in meeting the needs of
our community in Homer

through their donated moose
program.

A big thanks to McNeil Canyon
Meats, as well, for their dona-

tion of processing of that
moose.

you don’t want to miss this great
event.

  A special thanks to
all the local busi-
nesses who donate
the dozens of tasty
soups, and the local
artisans who donate
their craftsmanship
to provide the
beautiful bowls.  It is
an incredibly unique
partnership which
allows this event to
be so special.
  Come sample and
enjoy the best this
community has to
offer.  It will be a
luncheon to remem-
ber.  Bring a friend.
Bring several.  And,
we’ll see you
there.

Rotary’s Potato Harvest a Big Success.

For the past
several years,

the Homer
Kachemak Bay
Rotary Club has
made an annual
potato harvest part
of their Club
Service projects.
And, like clockwork, every year,
the Homer Food Pantry is blessed
by the harvest.
  Project coordinator, Maynard

Gross was again
quite pleased with
the results.  “We
were able to
provide over 330
pounds of freshly
dug potatoes to the
Food Pantry this
year.  We also have

a friendly competition among club
members to see who brings in the
largest harvest.  We’ll let you know
when we have the final totals.”


